
 
 

Construction Activities Update 
July 15 – July 26, 2024 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 
PLEASE BE ALERT!  Traffic control is in place for your safety! 

The enforceable speed limit through the construction zone is 25 MPH. 
Preston Drive will be closed at Imjin Parkway until August of 2024. 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
What's Happening in the Next 2 Weeks (July 15 – July 26)? 
Day Shift 

• Continue to set formwork for the concrete retaining wall near Abrams Drive; place concrete for 
a portions of the wall. 

• Continue installing fiber optic and electrical conduits, and irrigation service lines between 
Abrams Drive and Marina Heights Drive. 

• Continue importing material to construct the fill slope between Abrams Drive and Marina 
Heights Drive. 

• Continue environmental monitoring of contractor activities job-wide. 
 
Night Shift 

• No night work anticipated. 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Activities That Took Place During the Week of July 8 – July 12 

• Continued grading for roadway section between Reservation Road and Preston Drive and along 
Preston Drive in preparation for concrete curbs and bus pad construction. 

• Formed and placed concrete for curbs, median curbs, and bus pad on Imjin Parkway between 
Reservation Road and Preston Drive. 

• Continued grading for roadway section between Preston Drive and Abrams Drive. 

• Continued importing material to construct fill slope between Abrams Drive and Marina Heights 
Drive. 

• Continued setting forms for retaining wall near Abrams Drive. 

• Monitoring of contractor activities and maintenance of perimeter fencing. 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Future Construction Activity and Information:   What's Planned in the Future? 

• Complete installing underground utilities for irrigation, street lighting, and fiber conduits. 

• Complete earthwork to construct fill slopes between Abrams Drive and Marina Heights Drive. 

• Complete forming and concrete for retaining wall near Abrams Drive. 

• Continue grading operations for roadway section between Reservation Road and Abrams Drive. 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
  



 
 
Photos for the Week of July 8 – July 12, 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
How to Stay Informed 

• Please visit the project website at www.imjinparkway.com or contact Edrie De Los Santos (City 
of Marina) at 831.884.1212 

 

Thank you for your patience and for observing safety speed limits! 

Concrete curb & gutter on new Preston Drive Concrete curb & gutter and bus pad on new Imjin Parkway

Earthwork operations for construction of fill slope between
Abrams Drive and Marina Heights Drive

Assembling formwork for retaining wall near Abrams Drive

 
How to Stay Informed 

• Please visit the project website at www.imjinparkway.com or contact Edrie De Los Santos (City 
of Marina) at 831.884.1212 

 

Thank you for your patience and for observing safety speed limits! 

file:///C:/Users/Candy/AppData/Local/Temp/pid-16060/www.imjinparkway.com

